
Schoolcomms: 19.03.20 

Coronavirus Update 2 

Dear parents / carers, 
 
Further to our communication earlier today, we still await clarification from the Cabinet Office 
as to who constitutes a ‘key worker’. Once we have further information, we will issue a survey 
as needed tomorrow, in order for us to ascertain eligibility and confirm childcare arrangements 
from Monday and would ask you to reply to this as promptly as possible if it applies to you. 
 
For all other students, our remote working plans will begin from Monday morning as outlined in 
our assemblies yesterday, so can I please take this opportunity to ask you to double check 
tonight that your children can access their school emails and Showbie from home.  
 
In light of the announcements about the cancellation of GCSE and A Level exams last night, and 
following my email to Year 11, 12 and 13 students, we will provide some further guidance and 
information to those year groups about what we now expect with regards to remote working 
for them. 
 
We will be open again to all year groups tomorrow for one last time for now, and would like to 
take this opportunity to express how proud we are of the conduct and resilience of IGS staff and 
students in what are uncertain and challenging times. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Ilkley Grammar School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


